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23rd April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 7 End of Year Rank Order Assessment Parent Information Evening Tuesday 6th May  
 
It is hard to believe that we are coming towards the end of year exams for Year 7 and that they have now 
been with us for eight months! The Class of 2031 continues to impress us every day as they demonstrate 
our REACH values. The next stage in your child’s educational journey is their first Rank Order Assessments 
(ROAs). Year 7 will sit ROAs in all subjects between 9th and 16th June. Students will be told about these 
assessments in an assembly on 9th May and will be given a support pack and assessment timetable. 
 
At Avonbourne, we believe working in partnership with parents is crucial to bringing out the best in every 
child. We would like to invite you to a Parent and Student Information Evening on Tuesday 6th May. For 
parents/carers of Avonbourne Boys’ Academy the presentation will take place at 5pm. For parents/carers 
of Avonbourne Girls’ Academy the presentation will take place at 6pm. The purpose of this event is to 
explain the Rank Order Assessment process and share the additional support on offer in the run up to the 
assessments, including a programme of revision support. 
 
Members of the Senior Leadership Team and the Pastoral Team will be available during the evening to 
answer any questions you may have about Rank Order Assessment. 
 
We look forward to working with you and supporting you and your child at this important time. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

Tom Kidman      
Assistant Principal   

 


